
HR  Schmidt  meets  COMEUFOR
Major General Wessely

High Representative Christian Schmidt visited the EUFOR Camp
Butmir  on  Monday  and  met  with  EUFOR  BiH  Commander  Major
General  Anton  Wessely  to  discuss  the  latest  developments.
EUFOR’s increased capacities underline its commitment as well
as  that  of  the  High  Representative  of  the  International
Community to the safe and secure environment in Bosnia and
Herzegovina, said the High Representative.
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